
Saturday,  25th February, 2017   18.00h

Chäs-Stübli  Monika
Mandacherstrasse 2, Hettenschwil

Winter in Switzerland
means  Fondue  and
Raclette.
Mrs  Monika  Erne  is
ready  for  you  again.
Enjoy  a  great
evening  at  the
Chässtübli.

Coming from Leuggern it's the second house on the
right.

Mrs Erne needs to know numbers for her preparations.
Please make your reservation until  20th February 2017
at the latest. Don't forget to tell me if you prefer Raclette
or Fondue.

gaby.meierpauk@gmail.com / Tel. 056 281 26 38

Those who want to go for a little walk first, meet at 
the Grotte parking at 18.00h. You find the parking on
the left after the last house of Leuggern. It's about 
500m from the parking to the restaurant.
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